
Sent: Friday, November 3, 2023 3:54 PM 
To: Comm - Chicago Elected Rep. School Board Spec. Committee 
<ChicagoERSBCommittee@senatedem.ilga.gov> 
Subject: Problems with most recent Chicago School Board district map 
 
 

Redistricting committee, 
Please give careful consideration to the many problems with the map just 
introduced. 
 
The map shows districts that, although contiguous, are not compact! 
 
It does not seem to take into consideration where schools are located! 
 
It does not indicate how districts will be combined for the first election when 
there have to be 10 districts from the 20 presented. 
Thank you, 
Helene Gabelnick,  
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